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April 2022  
  Business Meeting 

The April meeting was held on the 20th at Macedonia Church.  Jim Wimmer, our president, 

presided over the meeting.  Thirty one members were present. 

  

• Meeting was opened with prayer by Don Burnett.   

• The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Tom Fulmer. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• There were three new members:  Danny Edens, Robert Enos Sr., and Robert Enos, Jr. 

• Remember the following:  Bill Smith; Vinest Matte as he is facing medical issues; Wayne 

Fulmer; Lief Kargaard; Burl Fleming; and Clint DeBrand. 

• Also, remember Jimmijo Matthews’ wife who had cancer surgery on April 25th to remove 

cancer tumors.  The surgery went well and she should be home soon.  Keep her in prayer. 

• The club voted to have a full blown banquet on June 11th.  Pres Wimmer was going to 

coordinate with the church and John Matthews to ensure the date is good and to get the 

final cost.  Plan is to be at Macedonia Church. 

• Cast for Kids will be on June 3rd.  Keep the date open on your calendars as this is something 

we do each year.  Sammy Crouch is our representative; Jeff Barnes is the Regional Director; 

and Jay Yelas is the National Director.  Much more to follow on this subject. 

• Sammy was taking orders for t-shirts and hats.  He needed 24 orders for t-shirts.  

• The draw for our April tournament was accomplished.  Thirteen boats and 24 members will 

be fishing 7:30 to 2:30.  Two Anglers are fishing alone. 

• Meeting was adjourned. 

  

Next Meeting will be May 18th @Macedonia 

Church @ 11:00 a.m. 
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Tournament Results 
Our April tournament was held on the 21st.  Thirteen boats and 24 members blasted off at 7:30 on a 
nice morning.  The results were poor as there were only three limits caught.  There were 33 fish 

caught at an approximate weight of 76 pounds.  There was one zero.  There were no dead fish. 

   

April Champions 
Al Odom and Willie Crocker 

14.24 Pounds 

   
April Big Fish 

Al Odom 

5.20 Pounds 

 
Congratulations!!! 
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Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The next Seniors Tournament is on May 19th. 

The next one-on-one is May 12th. 

 

          

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


